
HB 417 -- HEALTH INSURANCE

SPONSOR: Peters

This bill creates "The Birth Control Act of 2017." The bill
prohibits any health carrier or health benefit plan, including any
wellness program associated with a health carrier, from sharing
with any employer of an insured any information relating to the
insured's use of contraceptives.


